
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
April 11, 2022 

      

Moorecroft Regional Park – Vesper Point Trail Closure April 12 - 14, 2022 

Trail resurfacing work will be underway on the Vesper Point Trail at Moorecroft Regional Park from April 
12-14, 2022. Park visitors can expect the trail highlighted in blue below and Vesper Point to be closed to 
the public during the work window. For your safety, please be alert to construction activity and obey 
personnel and signs posted on site. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services  

 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca 

 


